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6th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday 12th December, children will have the opportunity to wear a 

Christmas jumper for a voluntary donation in aid of Save the Children Fund, if 
your child does not have a ‘christmas jumper’ please don’t go out and buy one 
just for this event, they can wear an ordinary jumper decorated with some 
tinsel etc. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 


